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Personally, I am a fan of voting in person. It’s the least we can do to participate in our 

republic. I don’t know what the checks and balances are, but I do know this past 

election cycle. I received ballots for people who have moved out of state and two 

people who have been dead since 2017. Obviously the system is broken. We could 

easily have a vote by mail system as long as it is accurate and fair. People should be 

made to validate their residency and that they are currently on the side of the ground. 

Wouldn’t be a hard thing to do.  


